
Caledonia Middle School
Equestrian Team Fundraiser
Enjoy great food while helping our young riders continue
to pursue their passion for equestrian sports. Be sure to
mention the fundraiser when you dine in or take out!

What YOU Need to Do

Show this flyer or mention
you are there to support
the team, and 15% of your
sales will be donated to
support our riders! 

MARCH 24, 2025
OPEN-CLOSE

Brann’s Steakhouse & Grille
6450 100th St SE

Caledonia, MI 49316

Of SALES
15%

Thank you for your support—every meal makes a difference!


